
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our school improvement journey, we have been notified today that we will have 

an Estyn Inspection visit on the following dates: Monday 3rd February to Wednesday 4th 

February 2025. 

 

As part of the inspection process, inspectors would like to gather information about our 

school. 

 

There will be an opportunity for parents and carers to meet with inspectors on Monday 3rd 

January at 3.45pm. This is an important opportunity for all our parents to be able to meet 

with the inspection team. Only parents/careers of pupils currently attending the school 

should attend. The inspecting team also ask that no children attend with parents. However 

we can offer a crèche facility to maximise the number of parents and carers that can attend.  

 

The inspection team have provided a link to a parent/carer questionnaire. The link is below 

together with the QR code which can also be scanned to access the questionnaire. We 

have been asked to advise that the back button should not be clicked in the browser once 

the questionnaire has been submitted as this could result in duplicate responses being 

recorded 

 

Parent/carer questionnaire link is below 

 
 https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/5WVO2T/ 

 

 
 

Thank you for your participation 

 

 

Mrs Hickinbottom 

 
 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/5WVO2T/

